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NEW BUSINESS 

The “Emergency Paid Sick Leave Act” passed by the federal government in March 2020 expired 
on December 31, 2020. This act provides two weeks of sick leave for employees to use if they 
need to be off due to COVID protocols.  Even though no longer a mandate, employers are 
permitted to extend the policy.  The County Commissioners extended it until March 31, 2021 
and we are requesting approval for the same policy on Resolution 1395-21 for Park District 
employees.  We are asking for an email yea or nay approving or denying the resolution so that 
we can continue this policy uninterrupted. 
 

A. RESOLUTION 1395-21 - Authorization to extend the Emergency Paid Sick Leave (EPSL) 
Policy through March 31, 2021.  - Mrs. Gutmann responded at 2:37 p.m to approve 
resolution 1342-20, Dr. Malarkey responded at 6:03 p.m. with second approval, Doug 
Haines responded January 10 at 8:23 a.m. motion carried unanimously. 

 
 

 
                 
  J.  Scott Myers                        R. Douglas Haines 

 


